Quiz night, 5 March 2011

Congratulations to the champions: Judy and Jeffrey Forrest, Mike Landon and Pat Maclean, Olivia Freeman, and Mr and Mrs Braddick.

"WOW another successful event"; " I think this one was the best"; "We've had so much fun"; "Thank you very much"; "The food was exceptionally good"; "our compliments to the chefs"; "great  dessert"; "we cannot thank you enough", "Well done"; "these events are really bringing the community together". These are a few of the comments received on the night.

We've had a full house. Indeed it was a successful event. The measure of this success was in seeing everyone having such a great time. 

Photos are on the site and on Facebook.

This success wouldn't have been possible without the selfless volunteers who worked exceptionally hard to make sure everything is right for you. Thank you, Glenn, Andrew, and Sarah, our team of Quiz Masters.  Your selection of questions, presentation, and engaging styles were simply brilliant. Thank you, Judy, for your most lovely Lamb Moussaka. I have served a few people who came back for second helpings. Thank you, Jeffrey, for helping with the service. Thank you, Julie, for your yummy dessert. You've spoiled us with three choices and this couldn't  have happened with a snap of your fingers. Thank you, Gabryel, for joining us in the set-up. This was invaluably helpful. Thank you, Emma, for being super efficient and the dynamo between the tables and the kitchen. Thank you, Susie, for all what you did and for wanting to do more. Thank you to EVERYONE who rolled up their sleeves and helped out in the end. Thank you, Kay and Pat, our lovely fairies, who have quietly slipped into the kitchen, did all the washing, drying, and left the working areas spotless. Thank you to each and everyone who was with us last night. You've made every bit of this hard work well worth it. Thank you, Suzanne Burge, for publishing this on the site.

Until the next event, 
Suzanne Tanswell
